
 
 

   

 17th March 2024 

Dear parents/carers, 

We hope you all had a wonderful Easter holiday. 

Happy Eid 

 

HitDhol Visit 

 

                              

Date Event Extra information 

Monday 22nd April R.E.S.P.E.C.T. 
assemblies 

Parents of children nominated to receive a 
RESPECT badge will be invited into school. Please 

look out for your invitations. 

Wednesday 24th April Year 2 Black Country 
Museum Trip Y2 pupils have been given letters  

Calendar Dates for Summer 
Term 

Before the Easter holiday, Pinfold Street had the best two 
days with HitDhol.  The workshops were great fun. 

To all families who were celebrating, we hope you had a happy Eid 
ul-Fitr filled with love, peace and happiness.  



 
 

   

Monday 29th April – 
Thursday – 2nd May  Reading Showcases 

The reading showcases will be held in school. We 
will invite parents in from Monday to Thursday 
depending on which group their child is in to 
watch their child in their RWI lesson. More 
information and invites to follow. 

 

Tuesday 30th April Final payment day 
Abernant All money must be paid by this date. 

Wednesday 1st May Year 1 Orthoptist Visit Orthoptist will be visiting the school for the year 1 
eye tests.  

Monday 6th May Early May Bank 
Holiday School will be closed to children on this day 

Monday 13th May – 
Thursday 16th May Y6 SATs Y6 Pupils will be provided with breakfast 

Wednesday 22nd May – 
Friday 24th May Y4 York trip Letters have been given to pupils  

Friday 24th May 

Feed the Farm 
Children can come to school in non-uniform 

clothing and make a donation towards the running 
of the school farm. 

End of term Pupils break up for Whitsun half-term at 3:20pm 

Monday 3rd June Start of term School reopens to pupils at the usual time. 

Monday 3rd June – Friday 
7th June 

Year 4 Times Tables 
Check  

Friday 21st June Science Day Parents of children in Y2 and Y3 will be invited into 
school 

Thursday 27th June  Museum of Cannock 
Chase Y1 pupils have been given letters  

 

End of the School Day 

Can I remind all parents/carers that school finishes at 3:20pm. We have a growing 
number of children who are not being collected on time. This has a huge impact on staff 
as many organise after school clubs or have to attend staff meetings at school. Thank 
you. 

 


